Ms. Heidi Hans Petersen 





November 22, 2005

University of Florida
Plant Medicine Student &
IPM Florida Grants Manager
Dept. of Entomology & Nematology 
P.O. Box 110620
Gainesville, FL  32611-0620
Re:  MASH IPM Grant

Dear Ms. Hans Petersen:

I am pleased on behalf of Environmental & Extension Services to express our sincere appreciation for the $6,400 in grant funds allocated to the MASH volunteer program.  These funds were of crucial significance, enabling Extension and Environmental Services to develop this unique and important MASH volunteer program.

The funds were instrumental in providing educational training, materials and supplies necessary to implement and support our MASH volunteers.   The outcome from this program was community and resident exposure to the critical health and human safety issues associated with mosquitoes.  

The grants funds enabled our program to provide volunteers with information on mosquito borne disease vectoring, mosquito development habitats, and identification.  This program provided County staff with valuable added resources including timely information on mosquito population numbers, mosquito development habitats and rainfall totals; all of which enabled the County to quickly plan and respond appropriately to these events.  

Once again, it is with great pleasure to recognize the importance of your support and the grant funds had in making this unique mosquito volunteer program a success.

Sincerely,

Jim Thomson

Director
cc:
Ralph E. Mitchell, Charlotte County Extension Director/Horticulture Agent
 
Ginny Day, Charlotte County Mosquito Control Division Biologist
